
Transition Plan Summary  

 

The Office of CADD & Mapping Services has been working since 2014 to transition the Department to updated CADD software that 

will provide us with the ability to deliver models. Bentley recently released its support policy, outlining its expiring support timeline. 

This has required us to compress the timeline for OpenRoads Designer implementation. The implementation includes moving all 

Bentley’s software to Bentley’s CONNECT generation of products (this includes MicroStation). The following outlines the plan and 

expectations for the transition. 

 

 
It is critical for end users to understand the Department does not have the resources available to support multiple versions of the 

standards and software. Nor do we have the resources to trouble shoot future issues caused by not complying with this plan. It is 

expected that the Agency will move through the transition together and all staff will work on the newest versions of software 

available to them when feasible. There is little room to deviate from this expectation. However, we do realize there may be a few 

cases where maintaining the old standards will be crucial to timely delivery of a project that was started before the January 1, 2020 

date. These projects will be evaluated on a case by case basis through a waiver process that we will initiate when the transition 

begins. In addition to the waiver process, a FAQ/Guideline will be published to ease in the use of the new software platform and to 

try and answer questions for all in a timely manner. 

Transition Timeline for ORD Implementation

January - June 2019

- Pilot projects begin in ORD.

- ORD Training for Surveyors

- Geopak training classes discontinued.

- Waiver process begins.

June 1, 2019

- Surveyors to use ORD for any projects where design work 
will begin after January 1, 2020.

July 1, 2019

- ORD Training for all others begins

- Bentley begins to phase out support & updates for all non-
CONNECT products (includes SS4 & Geopak)

- Bentley discontinues SS1 & SS2.

- New ODOT Specs & New CADD Manual effective

January 1, 2020

- Soft launch: (optional) start new projects in ORD

- All projects filing after July 1, 2022 brought forward to 
CONNECT/ORD (unless waiver approved).

- Non-supported standards will be unavailable (V8istd or 
odotstd) - NOTE: SS10/Geopak (odotcadd) still available.

April 1, 2020

- All new projects required to be in ORD July 1, 2020

- ODOT will all be updated from SS4 to SS10 for projects not 
in ORDDecember 1, 2020

- All waivers should be submitted by this date for resource 
planning. Call CADD office after this date for waivers. December 31, 2021

- Bentley discontinues support for all non-CONNECT products 
(includes SS10/Geopak)

July 1, 2022

- SS10/Geopak will be unavailable, except for users working 
on projects granted a waiver.

January 1, 2023

- Department fully implemented

- Transition to 3D models begins


